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PUC is a letter dated 30.8.2005 of Shri. Dalip Mehta,
[FS (Rtd.), Member Secretary, Indian National Trust for Art and
Cultural Heritage; New Delhi forwarding therewith two
representations signed by a group of concerned persons and
experts to Ms. Sonia Gandhi, Chairperson and National Advisory
Council regarding issues concerning Jarawas. They have requested
this Administration to look into the issues raised in the
representation and send the report.

In the first instance, we may inform the
Member Secretary, INTECH stating that the issues concerning
Jarawas raised in the representations are being looked into and a

reply in the matter will be sent shortly, if approved. Accorodingly,
a draft letter is put up for approval please.
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